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I'm writing to ask you to refuse the request of Mercy Health to close their
Rocton Ave facility.  It has been a public embarrassment to watch how
this CEO and his board have violated all of the promises made to the
community.  I think there are clearly other issues that need to be
addressed in this organization, but that is not your business I guess. 
But as I understand it, your business is to review the request to close. 
Forcing them to stay open and offer the promised services may force
them to also review how they to business.

Thank you for considering this.

Gary Schwerin

Rev. Gary Schwerin
Bridge Ministries
bridgeministries.com
815-985-8796
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